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MEMORANDUM 
    
From: A. S. Joca, CAPT 

CG BASE Honolulu (c) 
   

To: CG BASE Honolulu PSD-pt      
     

Subj: AUTHORIZATION FOR TEMPORARY LODGING ALLOWANCE     

Ref: (a) Financial Management Regulation, DoD 7000.14-R, Vol 7A, Chapter 68 
(b) My memo 4600 dated 5 Dec 2021 
(c) My memo 4600 dated 8 Dec 2021 
(d) CG-133 memo 12570 dated 8 Dec 2021 

1. In accordance with reference (a), Temporary Lodging Allowance (TLA) is authorized when 
the appropriate official determines that TLA is necessary for a Service members on Active Duty 
who must vacate permanent quarters, including Government quarters, private-sector housing or 
privatized housing for reasons beyond the service member’s control.  

2. By reference (b), on 5 December 2021, I authorized TLA for 10 days effective 2 December 
2021 for all Coast Guard personnel and dependents residing in areas affected by the water 
contamination affecting privatized housing in the vicinity of Pearl Harbor Hickam (JBPHH) and 
Aliamanu Military Reservation (AMR), including all housing areas served by the JBPHH 
potable water distribution system.  By reference (c), on 8 December 2021, I confirmed my 
authorization includes all Coast Guard personnel and dependents residing in residences served by 
the JBPHH water system, and I extended my TLA authorization through 31 Dec 2021.  

3. Pursuant to reference (a), I authorize TLA effective 2 December 2021 for all Coast Guard 
personnel and dependents residing in residences served by the JBPHH water system indefinitely 
until the Coast Guard notifies affected Coast Guard personnel and dependents that it is safe to 
return to residences and the effective date TLA will terminate.   

4. The Meals only portion of TLA is authorized for members that desire to remain in their 
residences in accordance with reference (d) until the Coast Guard notifies affected Coast Guard 
personnel and dependents of the effective date TLA will terminate.   

5. As a reminder, all families utilizing this authorization must email the Personnel Support 
Team (PST) to coordinate reimbursement.  The PST email address is:  D14-DG-M-SI-
PCSAssistTeam.  The email notification must contain the below information:  

a. Name 

b. EMPLID 

c. Phone & Personal Email 

d. Hotel Name 

e. TLA Start Date 

f. Number of Dependents 

# 



ubj: TLA AUTHORIZATIONS FOR AY2021 PCS TRANSFER SEASON 
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02 Feb 2021 

 
 

Copy: All Oahu Units 
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